
I fully oppose this bill. It will bring more pollution to the the city, especially those parts already disproportionately harmed by poor air 
quality. The money in this bill should go directly to making Portland's streets safer for bikers and pedestrians, towards electrification 
of all vehicles, high speed rail lines and better public transit for all. This bill is a sham and provides no accountability for ODOT cost 
overruns. I oppose it!


